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Hello Mr. Guzik, it’s good to hear from you. My name is Chris Nie, I’m the current project lead for the   

SPARTAN-V payload in Colorado. Brian Ibeling is still working on the team, however, he has taken on 

more of a systems role on the project now leaving the managing aspects to me.  

We are planning to fly on the HASP 2010 flight, and we are working towards the goal of completing the 

integration and systems testing our payload before the month of May. Since T-Vac we have had some 

setbacks in our software and electrical systems.  Since then we have mainly been working on these two 

systems in order to completely integrate the payload. Right now we are nearly done with debugging all 

of our electrical boards and we have three new team members to help finish the software. 

Below is a list of the team members for Spring 2011 as well as contact information for myself and our 

advisor. 

Name System/Expertise 

Chris Nie Project Manager 

Brian Ibeling Systems Engineer/Electrical 

Omkar Pradhan Software 

Sushia Rahimizadeh Software 

Venkat Janakiraman Software 

Bryan Barnhart Science Image Analyst 

Nate Lapinski Science Software 

Eddy Scott Testing and Integration 

Kevin Wong Testing and Integration 

Vignesn Muralidharan Electrical 
 

Project Manager:  

Chris Nie 

(505) 315-8748 

Christopher.nie@colorado.edu 

 
Faculty  Advisor:  

Chris Koehler 

(303) 492-3141 

koehler@colorado.edu 

 

I look forward to the teleconference and please feel free to contact me if more information is required, 

 

Chris Nie 


